
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

In a time of such uncertainty, Childrenõs Mental health matters to us all 
here at Beecholme! From the 1 st-7th  of February,  we took part in celebrating 
childrenõs mental health week.  Years 1-6 took part in a range of activities to 
express themselves. On Friday, the whole school celebrated together during 
their live sessions. The children were able to attend wearing an outfit that 
truly expresses their individuality. Take a look at some of the snapshots of 

the week õs celebrations!  



 

 

 

 

 

 

In Early Years, we have been expressing ourselves through the story 
ôThe Colour Monsteró. The children in Nursery and Reception have 
taken part in activities this week to share their feelings. Take a look 

at how we have responded to this beautiful story!  


